COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION
M BN T -E S
AUGUST 21, 2006

THE MONTHLY MEETING OF THE COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES
ASSOCIATION WAS A BARBECUE LUNCH HELD AT WEST COBB SENIOR
CENTER WITH 107 IN ATTENDANCE. THE INVOCATION WAS GIVEN BY
TOMMY YOUNG FOLLOWED BY THE PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE TO THE
FLAG.

PRES. ROSWELL STORY GREETED EVERYONE AND RECOGNIZED THE
FIRST TIME ATTENDEES AND SPECIAL GUESTS, JOE LEE THOMPSON,
HARVEY PASCHAL, AND BOB SUTTON. COMMISSIONER THOMPSON GAVE
A VERY INTERESTING SPEECH BEFORE OUR MEAL.

FOLLOWING THE BRIEF MEETING, A DELICIOUS LUNCH CATERED BY
WALLACE FOODS WAS ENJOYED BY ALL. THE LUNCH CONSISTED OF
BARBECUE, BRUNSWICK STEW, COLE SLAW, BREAD, POTATO CHIPS,
PECAN AND PEACH COBBLER, ICED TEA AND COFFEE.

THANKS TO RUBY LOWRY FOR HER TIME AND EFFORT MAKING THE
PICNIC A HUGE SUCCESS.

AFTER FELLOWSHIP WITH EACH OTHER, WE ADJOURNED AT
APPRONIMAEELY. 1400 P..M.
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